
From: ]  
Sent: 01 March 2019 16:40 
To: Community Asset Transfer <communityassettransfer@glasgow.gov.uk> 
Subject: Broomhill Avenue Greenspace 
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
I fully support the transfer of the community asset to the Broomhill Avenue Greenspace as it will 
help absorb the carbon from the Expressway and will also provide a safe space for the children to 
play plus create a nice space where at the moment there is just grass. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 

 
 

 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 10 
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